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April 15, 2024 

 

Notice Concerning Donations to the Areas and Victims of the Eastern Taiwan 

Earthquake 

 

 

We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the Taiwan 

earthquake and our deepest sympathies to those who were affected by the disaster. 

 

Morinaga Milk Industry Co., Ltd. (hereinafter “the Company”) hereby announces that the Company 

and Morinaga＆Co., Ltd. have decided to donate 10 million yen through the Japanese Red Cross 

Society to be used for the relief and recovery efforts of the people in the affected areas. 

 

 

Disclaimer: This English translation is provided for the benefit of readers. In the case that discrepancies exist between the original 

Japanese version and the English translation, precedence goes to the original Japanese version. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


